

01202 774 830 office@jewell-aspirations.org

www.jewell-aspirations.org

16th August 2022

RE: Lengthening of School Day

Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope you are all enjoying your summer holidays and I apologise for disturbing it with a school letter.

You may be aware that the DfE has asked that schools ensure that primary aged children are in school for a minimum of 32.5 hours a week. This equates to 6.5 hours a day.

Consequently, we are lengthening our school day from 8:45am - 3:15pm from 1st September 2022 for children in Year 1 Year 6.

Please note that children in Reception will continue to finish school at 3pm.

Gates will open at 3:05pm for you to start arriving from. Your child will be released from 3:15pm from the normal year group exit points.

Please do not worry if you are not sure exactly where these are, there will be plenty of staff around to guide you for the first few days.

If you need to update any new phone numbers, collection passwords or people who are allowed to collect your child/ren, please ensure you do this as soon as possible at the start of term at the office.

I hope that you continue to enjoy what is left of the summer break and we look forward to welcoming you all back on Monday 5th September 2022 at 8:45am.

Best wishes,

Mrs Alex Waddington

Principal